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“I Am” hath sent me unto you.
Ex.3:14
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Fumesua project

Krapa water tank
Where did the summer go? It seems like

yesterday I was in Africa, and this week, I am
back. I will be missing the Rosholt Fair this
year.  I am glad to meet my old friends and
Benjamin. I will be spending time with
Pastor Benjamin for a couple of weeks. Since
my last trip, a new widows’ co-op has been
started in Fumesua.  Bless those that gave
and prayed to make this much-needed well
possible. “And if anyone gives even a cup of
cold water to one of these little ones, who
is my disciple, truly I tell you, that person
will certainly not lose their reward."
Matthew 10:42 NIV We have some widows
who will be living in Krapa and selling water
to continue in future improvement projects
for Krapa widows.

Benjamin and I will be visiting about two
or three new groups of widows near Kumasi.
We will try to organize them to see if we can
be a help to them. e only way we can is
through those who are willing to help us
support these ladies in need.



If you can recall, Mary Mamu was the widow whose
daughters were placed with relatives until “I Am” was
able to bring them out of a bad situation and place
them all together  in their own place. She had fixed her
hope on God. is woman of prayer reminds me of the
prophetess Anna, the daughter of Phanuel, who was a
godly widowed woman of 84 years that prayed and

Mercy Adwoa Pokua is not a widow; however, her situation is worse than that

of a widow. This woman was married for about fourteen years and had five

children with her husband. They went into farming and after working hard with

the husband to succeed, he went for a new wife and, therefore, had relegated

Mercy and her children. This has been a tough time for Mercy and her children.

She has sent four of the children to her mother to help take care of them. She

has been thinking of her problem so much, that she is growing lean.

We are therefore pleading to "I Am” World Mission and the good people of

the United States to help – first of all, with some food, and also, to sustain her

with a small business to cater for herself and her children, They would be glad

when this petition would be granted. 

Since our last
newsletter, we had a
party come forward
and say they would
like to help. Mercy
has now received
food, and she is now
in the business of
selling sandals.
“In my distress I
cried unto the
LORD, and he heard
me.” – Psalm 120:1

fasted in the temple area. Mary is now reunited
with her four daughters, and with this help, she can
keep them – her prize and joy – near her. “I Am”
has been able to have a container built for her
business. Also, one of her daughters is a
seamstress, so a sewing machine was provided to
her to help earn an income.

We forward this request from Pastor Benjamin Adusei:

Thank you,
Pastor Benjamin Adusei

Mary’s container Mary and daughter

Mercy Food for Mercy

Mercy’s
sandal
business


